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From:
Sent: 25 March 2019 17:58
To: GUILLAUME Sylvie; HUEBNER Danuta Maria
Cc:

Subject: RE: Inter-institutional negotiations on the Transparency Register - Call for political
meeting next week

Attachments: Reply FVP SG DH.pdf

Dear Honourable Members,

Please find enclosed the reply of First Vice-President Timmermans to your letter of 22 March.

Best regards,

Cabinet of First Vice-President Frans Timmermans

European Commission
BERL 12/192
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium


